


After Jesus was born in
Bethlehem in Judea …



… in the time of King Herod,
Wise Men from the East
came to Jerusalem saying …



‘Where is the one who is
born king of the Jews? For
we saw His star when it
rose and have come to
worship Him.’ When King
Herod heard this he was
alarmed, and all Jerusalem
with him.



After assembling all the
chief priests and experts in
the law, he asked them
where the Christ was to be
born. ‘In Bethlehem of
Judea,’ they said, ‘for it is
written this way by the
prophet (Micah): “And you,
Bethlehem, in the land of
Judah, are in no way least
among the rulers of Judah,
for out of you will come a
ruler who will shepherd my
people Israel.”’



Then Herod privately
summoned the Wise Men
and determined from them
when the star had
appeared. He sent them to
Bethlehem and said, ‘Go
and look carefully for the
child. When you find him,
inform me so that I can go
and worship Him as well.’



After listening to the king
they left, and once again the
star rose…



… and led them until it
stopped above the place
where the child was. When
they saw the star they
shouted joyfully. 



As they came into the house
and saw the child with Mary
His mother, they bowed
down and worshiped Him.
They opened their treasure
boxes and gave Him gifts of
gold, frankincense, and
myrrh.



After being warned in a
dream not to return to
Herod, they went back by
another route to their own
country. 



An angel of the Lord
appeared to him in a dream
and said, ‘Joseph, “Get up,”
he said, “take the child and
his mother and escape to
Egypt. Stay there until I tell
you, for Herod is going to
search for the child to kill
him.”



So he got up, took the child
and his mother during the
night and left for Egypt,
where he stayed until the
death of Herod. And so was
fulfilled what the Lord had
said through the prophet:
“Out of Egypt I called my
son.”



Let's Talk About
The Story...



Where did the wise men
come from? 



What is another name
for Wise Men? 



What was the name of
the king who wanted to

kill Jesus? 



What led the Wise Men
to Jesus? 



Name the three gifts the
Wise Men brought to

Jesus. 




